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The Mixed Methods Research  Caribbean Chapter (MMRCC)  


Dear Colleagues
The Mixed Methods Research Caribbean Chapter (MMRCC)  will have its first Chapter event since the  Second Mixed Methods Regional Conference March , 2017.  We are asking you to consider becoming a member of the Chapter. The membership fee is US$5. Also, we will be having our  first  Chapter event on Tuesday, November 21, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in Kingston Jamaica at 100 Hope Road (Name of the building is 100).  This event will take the form of a business cocktail where you will be provided with updates on:
· our progress in formalizing the chapter in making it a legal entity in the Caribbean and
· the way forward as a chapter.
There will also be brief presentations by:  
· Professor Tony Onwuegbuzie
· Professor John Creswell
· Dr.  John Hitchcock
Mrs. Tashane Haynes Brown and Ms. Leemoy Weaver will also give brief presentations on their participation in Mixed Methods Research workshops at the University of Michigan. 
Being a newly formed chapter there is no money available at this time and the fees cannot be touched until we become a legal entity; therefore, there is a cost for attending this business cocktail. Each person will be required to contribute JA$4000. This amount will cover venue, food and unlimited supply of beverage (both alcoholic and non-alcoholic). If you are interested in this very special event, please send your response via email to marcia.thomasphillips@uwimona.edu.jm  by October November 16, 2017. An expression of interest is necessary to secure the venue and make the necessary arrangements ahead of time. You will be required to pay the J$4000 no later than November 16th,2017.

Yours truly,
Loraine D. Cook, PhD
MMRCC Chair

